Hi everyone,

I'm so excited to be your tutor when you start at Whickham in September! Starting secondary school is a big step, and it's completely normal to feel a mix of excitement and nerves. I'm here to help you settle in and enjoy everything that Whickham has to offer.

This will be my fifth year teaching maths at Whickham and I love it here! I love maths, especially algebra, so I'll be able to help you with all of your maths studies. I'm a big football fan and I support Liverpool, despite actually being from Sheffield. I'm known for my love of stationery in school so I'm always excited to see what everyone has in their pencil cases for the new school year in September! I also like to read, my favourite ever books are the Harry Potter series and I enjoy reading other fantasy books about superheroes and magic. I'm looking forward to meeting you all in September and finding out all about you and what your interests are!

I hope you have a brilliant summer holiday and are just as excited as I am to start in September!

See you all soon!

Mr Bezzina